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Mailbox Damage Policy 

 

“The City will repair or replace a mailbox or post (both if both are damaged) if physically hit by 

the plow equipment. The replacement will be made with a standard steel box and a 4x4 treated 

post. Mailboxes and posts damaged by the weight of snow coming off the plow equipment will 

not be repaired by the City, but rather the responsibility of the property owner to repair.”  

  

 I hereby certify that the above Policy was adopted 

by the City Commission at its regular meeting held 

on January 21, 1991, held in the Commission 

Chambers, Governmental Center, 400 Boardman 

Avenue, Traverse City, Michigan. 

  

 

 __________________________________________ 

 Benjamin C. Marentette, CMC, City Clerk 


